AMPCO

Mr. Ritchie Murray

Acting Registrar

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2024-0149
Review of the OEB’s Filing Requirements for Electricity Transmission Applications
AMPCO Comments

Dear Mr. Murray:

Attached please find AMPCO’s comments in the above consultation.

Best Regards,

Shelley Grice
Consultant
c¢/o AMPCO

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario
WWW.ampco.org



